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STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 © TTY (360) 586-8203

May 3, 2001

NOTICE OF CORRECTION TO ADOPTION HEARING DATE
(June 27, 2001)

RE: Docket No. UE-990473
Electric Companies Rulemaking: 480-100 WAC

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On May 1, 2001, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written
Comments on Proposed Rules and SBEIS Questionnaire and Notice of Proposed Rule
Adoption Hearing. The Notice gave an incorrect date for the Proposed Rule Adoption
Hearing.

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE THAT the correct date for the Proposed
Rule Adoption Hearing is Wednesday, June 27, 2001, beginning at 9:30 a.m. This
public hearing will be held in the Commission's Hearing Room, Second Floor,
Chandler Plaza, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W., Olympia, Washington.

Sincerely,

Cporle D Mok bven

CAROLE J. WASHBURN
Secretary




